
Promoting a safer hospice

The care and protection of  children, young people and adults involved in 
hospice care and activities is the responsibility of  every single one of  us.

Our commitments
•	 Promoting a safer environment and culture
•	 Raising awareness of  safeguarding and our responsibility as individuals 

working for the hospice
•	 Responding promptly to every safeguarding concern or allegation
•	 Safely recruiting and supporting all our staff who work with children and 

vulnerable adults
•	 Appropriately caring for individuals affected by abuse
•	 Caring for those who may pose a present risk
If  you are concerned that someone you know is at risk of, or is being abused, 
or presents a risk to others, please seek advice from your safeguarding lead or 
in their absence, contact MASH directly or the police without delay.

Contacts available within the hospice to speak to if you have any concerns.  If 
you are unable to contact these people, contact MASH for advice.

MASH (Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub): 0345 606 1499

MASH will give advice but will not take a referral. This needs to be made online to Customer First.

IF THERE IS IMMEDIATE RISK OR DANGER, PLEASE CONTACT THE POLICEON 999

Mandy Summons

Named safeguarding head of  
department

Tel: Ext: 260
Email:

mandy.summons@stelizabethhospice.org.uk

Rachel Shallis

Designated safeguarding 
lead, alternative

Tel: Ext: 219
Email:

rachel.shallis@stelizabethhospice.org.uk

Kerrian Storey

Designated safeguarding lead

Tel: Ext: 277
Email:

kerrian.storey@stelizabethhospice.org.uk
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